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10th October 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
On Tuesday 17th October Class 2 will be travelling by coach to Truro to rehearse and perform on the 
piazza outside the Hall for Cornwall. We should be in situ between 10.30am and 11.30am so if you 
are in Truro please come and see what we are doing. Obviously, this is weather dependant and if 
the weather is poor we will be going to Shelter box in the morning instead. Your child will need a 
packed lunch for the day and plenty of drink in a plastic bottle. 
 
We will be dancing outside and therefore your children need a change of clothes to dance in. These 
need to be clothes that they can get dirty and wet. Please can they bring these in this week for 
practising. They need to be in a labelled bag. 
 
We will show the dance on Friday this week (13th ) in the playground at 2.45pm weather permitting!  
 
Hope you can join us and see what they are doing. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Ms Praed 
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